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30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 
TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406 

JAKE HARMAN, MAYOR 
 

September 20, 2024 
 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
  
We are pleased to advise that this month’s Board of Trustees meeting will be held on Monday, 
September 23, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at Village Hall. In addition to regularly scheduled matters, the 
agenda will include a discussion of Village Security and the approved installation of cameras at 
each of the entrances into the Village.  As in previous meetings, a member of the Nassau Police 
Department will be present to report on security matters and answer any questions.  We welcome 
your attendance and participation. 
 
In addition, after the Board meeting, the Trustees have a scheduled meeting as the Planning 
Board to hear a continuation of an application filed by the owners of the Woodmere Country Club.  
  
School is now in session, and for safety purposes, please ensure that any shrubbery along your 
property lines provides clear visibility for motorists and pedestrians.  If you find trees or bushes 
overhanging the roadway and/or obstructing traffic signs, we ask that you make arrangements 
with your gardener to trim them back.  Additionally, we ask that residents check their property to 
ensure that streetlights are not obstructed by overhanging tree branches so that Village roads may 
be adequately lit. 
  
  
If you have any questions or matters you would like addressed, please feel free to contact Village 
Hall.  We look forward to seeing you on the 23rd 
  
Respectfully, 
 

Jake Harman 
Mayor 
 


